
 

   What are we learning?  
Year R Spring 1 

 

 

PE Days   

Starfish - Wednesday  

     Clownfish and 

Jellyfish – Thursday  

 

Meet the Team 

Teachers: Mrs Pearce, Mrs Munday (Year lead)  

Miss Black, Ms Goodwin 

Teacher assistants: Mrs Millar, Mrs Osborne,  

Mrs Coster, Mrs Austin, Mrs Kenna-Calcutt, Mrs Choudhury,  

Miss Smedley  
 

 

  

Home work expectations 

Please read with your child at least 5 

times a week and practice your 

sounds and words of the week.  

Upcoming Diary Dates 

Wednesday 7th February 2024 – Parents 

and carers invited in to share an afternoon 

of fun with your children. More information 

to follow. 

 

 

Phonics 

Children will continue to follow the ELS phonics program and use decodable 

books to develop fluency in reading. We will continue to segment and blend 

our words and learn harder to read and spell words.  

 

 

 

Shared Reading 

This half term we have started guided reading. The children have enjoyed looking at different 

books and sharing a story as part of a small group. 

  

English 

In English, we have started a new program called 

‘drawing club’ where the children draw and write 

about different parts of a story. The children 

write codes to make things happen in the story. 

Throughout the half term we will be using some 

traditional tales for our stories.  

  

Maths 

In Maths, we will be consolidating our numbers to 

10. We will be looking at 1 more and 1 less than a 

given number before moving on to look at odd and 

even numbers.  We will also explore mass and 

capacity.  

 


